CITY OF TOLEDO

T
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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
June 16, 2014

Mr. Craig Butler

Director

Ohio EPA

P.O. Box 1049

Columbus, OH 43216-1049

Dear Mr. Butler:

My name is Edward A. Moore, Director, Public Utilities and I am responding to your recent
letter to Mayor D. Michael Collins concerning the City of Toledo’s Collins Park Water
Treatment Plant. Your June 9, 2014, letter states that the Ohio EPA is not convinced that
adequate progress is being made toward addressing the needed improvements at the City’s
Collins Park Water Treatment Plant. In response to your letter, we are providing the requested

information as follows:

e Detailed list of improvements to be made w1lh each pr olect listed in the City’s
Capital Improvements Program

e Revised detailed Gantt chart with specific milestones

e A response to the remaining questions from the document “Ohio EPA
Comments on Capital Improvement Program, February 2014”

e Revised Contingency Plan

During your phone conversation with Toledo Mayor D. Michael Collins on June 11, 2014, you
indicated that you were willing to send your staff to Toledo to work with us to resolve the issues
listed above. [ accept your invitation and hope that our staffs can meet soon to solve the
outstanding issues that have been identified by the City of Toledo.

Sincerely, %{

Edward A Moore, Director, Public Utilities




